
EL CAMINO COLLEGE  
COLLEGE CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 

DISTANCE EDUCATION ADDENDUM ACTION REQUEST 

A request to rescind a previously approved distance education delivery method must be reviewed and 
approved by Department Faculty and the Division’s Curriculum Committee prior to submission to the 
Curriculum Office.  This form must be completed and returned to (lplum@elcamino.edu) with a copy of the 
Department and Division Curriculum Committee minutes attached.  

DIVISION:         
DCC APPROVAL DATE: 

Justification:  (must be included to be considered for a CCC agenda) 

The course/s listed below have been reviewed by department faculty, the DCC, and the Dean/
Association Dean and are deemed no longer appropriate for online or hybrid delivery as indicated.  

Course Number and Descriptive Title 

Remove 
Hybrid 

Designation 

Remove 
Online 

Designation 
Curriculum  

Office Use Only 

    Date        Division CCC Representative          

Effective date may be affected by schedule development. (2020) 


